
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    April 5, 2013 
Time:  11:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Child Located and Returned Home 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was contacted by a citizen at about 10:06 a.m. who 
found a 2 year-old male near the intersection of E. New York Ave. and Monroe St. in the 
City of Oshkosh.   
 
Oshkosh Police Officers began a search for the 2 year-olds home and at about 10:45 
a.m., officers located the 2 year-olds residence in the 1200 block of Monroe St.   
 
Officers made contact with the mother who stated she told a 21 year-old female at the 
residence that she was leaving and that the 21 year-old was to watch the child.  The 21 
year-old female did not hear the mother and the 2 year-old left the residence.   
 
The 2 year-old was not injured in the incident. 
 
There was no arrest in this incident and the Oshkosh Police Department considers this 
incident closed. 
 

#### 


